HIGH COURT AT LUCKNOW

ORDER

Letter no. 1755/2020/CX-3 dated 14™ July, 2020 of the Chief Secretary,
Government of Uttar Pradesh, provides implementation of certain
prohibitions from Friday evening 10:00 p.m. till Monday morning 05:00
a.m. every week, in order to prevent the spread of Covid — 19 epidemic
and communicable diseases which, inter alia, communicates closure of
all the Government Offices (except those dealing with emergency
services and banks). As such it has been directed by Hon’ble Court that,
except in the case of exigency and necessity of work, all judicial as well
as administrative sections in the High Court at Lucknow, shall not
function on 25" of July, 2020.

All concerned are informed accordingly.

Sd/-
Incharge Senior Registrar
24.07.2020



